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COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 31 
Wednesday, 06 January 2021 

 

 

Dear Members, 

In view of the recent positive COVID-19 cases announced, please note that all 

Sporting competitions and events are suspended until further notice.  

Please stay safe and avoid crowding, also avoid any close contact with other 

members, wash your hands regularly and for your own safety please wear a 

mask at all times when you at the club. 
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